Reply ID: w4ud

Dear masspa, Pat,

Thank you so much for leaving the comments. Don't worry we will make

the best of it here at NorfolkWorld, but the people need to know that
the "modern gulag" exists right in their backyard...

Do you think that you may be able to help me set-up a GoFundMe page

for my reentry efforts? I truly need the help. If it is at all

possible for you to assist please contact my sister Sandra at:
smuise@tds.net or (207) 265-2117.

Thank you again and I do hope to hear from you soon. 1 am,

In Struggle,

Prisoner Rights Activist
tim.muise.63@gmail.com

No Rudolph,
No mistletoe,
but plenty of humbug.

We live,
We die,
and most see nothing.



